XV Olinca Model United Nations 2018

Dear Faculties,

Thank you again for your active participation in Olinmun. In order to have
Diplomas and personalized letters for delegates, we need the following
information:

Deadline: January 16

Name of school for Diploma

Name of school advisor for Diploma

Name of delegate for personalized Committee Country
Letter and Diploma
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Please return this format to the following Olinmun addresses:
Miss Maritere Carrera, Secretariat Coordinator —preparatoria@olinca.edu.mx
Miss Ana Gloria Echevarria, Delegate Coordinator— aechevarria@olinca.edu.mx

We'll keep in touch and best regards,

Miss Maritere Carrera de Verduzco
Secretariat Coordinator
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